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UEFA EURO 2016: A day with  

the German supporters 

Tuesday, June 21st, corner of Quai Branly and avenue de Suffren (7th) 

  
On the occasion of UEFA EURO 2016, the German supporters organise on 

Tuesday a Fan Walk from the avenue de Suffren to the Parc des Princes, before 

the encounter Northern Ireland – Germany. This Fan Walk is the opportunity to 

feel all day long the enthusiasm of the many German supporters. 

 

After the excitement of the Swiss and Romanian Fan Walks, which respectively reunited 2,000 

and 1,700 people, it is now time for the German supporters to make themselves heard in the 

streets of Paris. 

 

Thousands of people coming from all over France to encourage their team are expected at the 

Fan Walk on Tuesday June 21st, on the occasion of the Northern Ireland – Germany game. 

Singing supporters will walk more than four kilometres to go to the Parc des Princes. 

 

Before this top match, you will be able to attend a friendly match between the German and Irish 

supporters in a festive and warm atmosphere at the Emile Anthoine stadium (15th 

arrondissement) starting from 11:30 a.m. on the same day. 

 

Date and place: 

11:30 a.m.: Friendly match between German and Irish supporters at the Emile Anthoine stadium 

(15th) 

02:30 p.m. / 03:00 p.m.: Start of the Fan Walk, at the corner of Quai Branly and the avenue de 

Suffren (7th arrondissement) 

 

Press contact: 

Barbara Atlan / + 33 1 42 76 49 61 / presse@paris.fr 

Follow us on Twitter @parispresse 
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